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The way we are serving to others.
Volunteer work in our community is something that characterize our church and we are very proud of it.

You will be able to take a look of some of the ministries that are being developed by our members.

God's work through 

sports

Every two weeks we are arranging

soccer games with brothers from El

Cordero de Dios church and all of

the players are inviting one friend

to the games, so they can get

interested in our community and to

attend to our services.

Divina Providencia 

Hospital mission

Our youth and children are working

to help the hospital's patients who

need support in their painful days.

Handcrafts and prayers for each

patients are two of the important

actions we do in the hospital for

the patients. 

Hospital's cultives

The church added a tomato

growing project leading by Boris

Corpeño who is teaching to

children and youth the love of

agroculture at Divina Providence

Hospital green area since October

2017 and thank God we have

reduce expenses to the hospital's

administration.
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Last Month's Events

Our English and music school has increased

the number of children enroll to the classes.

Most of the children live in San Roque

community and they have been attending

the school since January 2018. This group

was encourage to attend to the classes

since December 2017 due to the Quantick

family visit.  

Until now, we are serving 30 children whose

age is between 6 to 14 years in our school

and we are praying to get more teachers to

provide an specialized and better service to

the children according their ages and their

abilities in music.  

Reverend Virginia Quintana Salazar is the

one leading this amazing school that teach

us every Saturday that God's love can be

spread in many ways and we are doing it

through the music and English lessons,

handicraft and taking care of each student.

The school gives them free refreshments

and transportation. 

Thank God children are happy with the

study and the loving care received at school.

The parents are satisfied and sometimes

attend the Sunday services. 

EL  CORDERO  DE  DIOS  BAPTIST  CHURCH  NEWSLETTER

English and music school

In our future plans, we hope God can provide us with new

classrooms for the children, so they can have a better space

in where they can develop in each age and with the

different music classes.  

We would like to extend some of our classrooms and build a

second floor for the older children and adequate the Bible's

school on Sundays too.  

English and music school is one of our stronger and bigger

ministry in the church and we hope God let us continue

working and spreading his word and his love to all the

families and all the children in our school so we can

accomplish God's mission in our community.  

Please continue praying for this ministry. 


